
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs Yates Dear Nursery,

I am so pleased that I will be teaching 
you in September. I look forward to 
meeting you and getting to know you 
and your family.
Nursery is such a lovely place to be. We 
have some brilliant themes planned for 
our learning, with lots of fun and 
exciting activities. I can’t wait to see 
you making new friends and growing in 
confidence.
I feel really lucky to be your teacher 
and I can’t wait to see your smiling face 
on your first day at nursery - a day 
that you and your family will remember 
fondly forever. 

My hobbies include 
spending time with my 
family, walking and 
exploring new places 
with my dog Luna, and 
running. 

My favourite food is 
chocolate cake!
My favourite 
chocolate is Cadbury’s 
Dairy Milk


